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Dodge County Board of Supervisors Seeking Input for County Strategic Plan 

The Dodge County Board of Supervisors is in the process of developing a Strategic Plan to focus on 

future countywide priorities.  As part of the process, Board members are seeking input from county 

residents, employers and community stakeholders via an on-line survey regarding priorities of greatest 

interest.  Board Chair, Russell Kottke states “we encourage interested parties to complete the on line 

survey to help us in the development of the plan.  This first-ever strategic plan will identify future 

priorities and will assist the Board in making budgetary and programmatic decisions.”  The survey period 

will open on Wednesday, June 23rd and end on Friday, July 23rd and it is available through the Dodge 

County website, www.co.dodge.wi.gov.  Please help shape the future of Dodge County by completing 

the survey. 

County Board Strategic Planning meetings are held at 6:00 p.m. the third Wednesday of each month at 

the Dodge County Administration Building, 127 E. Oak Street, Juneau. The public is welcome to attend 

and observe the strategic plan meetings.  Mr. Brett Remington, Blue Rock WI is facilitating the planning 

process.   
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